
  
  

RREECCEEPPTTIIOONN  FFOORR  
CCOOAACCHH  JJOOHHNN  SSTTRRAANNDD  

 

 
 

Mr. Strand is retiring from coaching the Roseville Area High School 
Nordic Ski team after 26 years.  Please join us for a reception to 

honor him and to thank him for his many years of service. 
 
 

 

Date:  Sunday-April 22, 2007 
 

Time:  2:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Place:  Roseville Skating Center  
           (The Oval) - Rose Room 

 
 
 
 

Please RSVP by April 15th to: 
 

Doug and Therese White: 651-482-0581 (E-mail: theresewhite@comcast.net) or- 
Cees and Sue Duijndam: 651-642-1494 (E-mail: c.duijndam@comcast.net) 

Donations for a gift for Coach Strand will be accepted. - Please send a check to: 
Doug White • 3245 Richmond Ave.• Shoreview, MN 55126.• by April 15. 

 
 

Please bring or email any photos.  Share your memories in written form via 
email or at the reception.  We will put these in a scrapbook for Mr. Strand. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

~ Please pass along this notice to any former skiers and/or their families. ~ 
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